

Moscow, Mashi Poryvayevoy st. 7

Phone: : +36 1 727 8888 Fax: : +7 (499) 975-20-70 E-mail: mail@iibbank.com

## **Cooperation with the Financial University**

February 12, 2014

The Dean of the Financial University under the Government of the Russian Federation Mikhail Eskindarov visited International Investment Bank. In the course of the meeting the management acquainted the guest with the new status of the Bank and talked about the IIB's further plans as a multilateral institution for development. The Chairman of the Board Nikolay Kosov marked the historical ties between the IIB and the institution, having noted that since the 1970's many chiefs and employees of the Bank were graduates of the Moscow Financial Institution (previous name of the Financial University).

Nowadays when the IIB meets absolutely new challenges on the integration in the modern system of international finance relationships and the Financial University is one of the first in the sphere of preparation of the specialists in the banking and financial sphere, there is mutual interest in the development of cooperation. In the course of the meeting an agreement was reached that such intentions are to be assigned in a Cooperation agreement which is to be signed in the nearest future. The IIB and the Financial University intend to expand professional development programs, participate in joint activities, exchange analytical and scientific information.